

September 20, 2016

Rev. John Kavcak, M.S.C. (ATTN: Mr. John Salerno) St. Theresa Catholic Church 2800 East Ramon Road Palm Springs, CA 92264

Subject: Grant Award – St. Theresa Catholic Church (1968, William F. Cody)

Dear Mr. Salerno,

Thank you for your recent email concerning the costs associated with the recently completed rehabilitation of the church's exterior concrete and wood trim. As we mentioned earlier, Palm Springs Preservation Foundation (PSPF) advisor and architect Susan Secoy-Jensen saw your recent rehabilitation and was favorably impressed with the results.

The PSPF Board of Directors met on September 9, 2016 and unanimously voted to approve a grant of \$5,000.00 to help defray the costs of your recent rehabilitation. We recognize that this sum is a modest percentage of the total costs, but the PSPF board felt it was important to recognize your continuing stewardship of this important building in a tangible way. This sum represents the maximum amount PSPF has traditionally awarded in the past.

PSPF typically sends a short press release to the *Desert Sun* newspaper in conjunction with our grant awards. This is done to publicize our grant program and encourage other worthy organizations to apply for grants.

PSPF board member Barbara Marshall will coordinate the details of the grant payment and can be reached by email at info@pspreservationfoundation.org.

Please feel free to contact the foundation at (760) 837-7117.

Sincerely,

Erik Rosenow President